Nympsfield Community Pub Newsletter June 2025



Hi All,

Thank you to everyone who joined us for our Pop-Up Pub last month - we hope you had as much fun as we did!

Later this month, our interim management team are heading to the Stroud News and Journal Community Awards, where we're a finalist for the "Best Community Project or Group" Award...watch this space for updates!

We've got a few updates for you this month, including the details of our first AGM!

Purchase of the Rose & Crown Inn

We're exploring different options to unlock the purchase of the pub, and we'll keep you posted as soon as we have more details. In the meantime, we're in regular contact with the pub's owner, who's keen to sell it to the community once a buyer for the stables is secured. They've got a prospective agent lined up to help them market the pub and stables, and we're expecting to meet the agent soon.

Annual General Meeting

Our first AGM as Nympsfield Community Pub Limited will be held on Friday 26 September, from 7-8pm at the Nympsfield Village Hall. We'll send out a formal notice to all our members in due course, including the details of the nominations and elections process for the management committee but please save the date!

After the formal meeting, there'll be a Q&A with the interim management committee. There'll also be a bar serving a variety of drinks, including real ale, after the AGM ends.

Grant Funding

We've applied for the <u>SPAR community cashback</u> grant to help us with the first phase of renovations. They're offering up to £10,000, and the total pool of grants is worth £100,000.

Our grants team are actively researching other grant opportunities that could help us buy and restore the pub.

Fundraising Events

Our 'pop up pub' event on Saturday 17 May was a huge success! It's amazing to see how the Rose & Crown Inn, which has been closed for over two years, still attracts so much support from people in the surrounding villages and towns.

You can see pictures from the day on our website.

We raised over £2,500! In keeping with our community spirit, we're happy to have donated some of the profit from the event to other institutions in the village.

A huge thank you to our incredible fundraising team for organising another fantastic event!

Keeping in touch

We share updates about all these topics through our various communications channels as they progress. If you haven't already done so, please:

- Join our Facebook page: Nympsfield Community Pub
- Follow us on Instagram: @the_nympsfield_community_pub_
- Visit our website: <u>nympsfieldcommunitypub.co.uk</u>

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to get in touch via email, social media or by speaking to one of the team members in person!

Kind Regards,

Nympsfield Community Pub Group